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Wednesday, 11 June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Visit to Wood Lane 

To enhance, and extend, their work on sustainability, we have arranged for the children in Years 

5 and 6 to visit Wood Lane Nature Reserve near Ellesmere.   

On Friday 13th June, the children in Year 6 will be travelling to Wood Lane, where the children 

will be finding out about nature’s recycling as part of a workshop led by members of staff from 

Shropshire Wildlife Trust.  We will travel by coach, leaving school soon after 9am and will return 

by the end of the school day.   

On Tuesday 1st July, the children in Year 5 will be taking part in the same visit - details outlined 

above. 

The children will need to wear their own clothes (long sleeved tops and trousers please).  If the 

weather is warm, please ensure the children bring a sun hat and suncream is applied before they 

leave home – if wet, then the children will need a waterproof coat, they will also need to wear 

wellies and bring a packed lunch and non fizzy drink in a plastic container.  Lunches may be ordered 

from the school kitchen. If you would like your child to have a packed lunch from the school 

kitchen, then please use the order form below and return by Friday 5th June at the latest. Please 

note that lunches must be ordered in advance. 

The visit is being heavily subsidised by Shropshire Wildlife Trust.  We are therefore asking for 

a voluntary donation of £6.00 per child to help to cover the cost of the coaches.  Whilst this is 

voluntary, the visit may not be able to go ahead if enough monies are not received. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sallie Watts 

Mrs S. Watts 

Assistant Headteacher

mailto:admin@clive.shropshire.sch.uk
http://www.clivecofeprimaryschool.co.uk/


Wood Lane Visit – Friday 13th June and Tuesday 1st July 2025 

 

Name of Child ______________________                                                 

   

I consent to my child visiting Wood Lane. 

  

Details of any medication currently being taken (allergies/ illness)  

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………    

   

Emergency contact telephone numbers for the day of the visit (Please list more than one)  

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………   

   

Form of general indemnity and medical consent    

I consent to medical or such surgical treatment deemed necessary by a qualified medical 

practitioner or to first aid being administered in the case of my son / daughter if an emergency 

should occur, at a time when my consent to the particular treatment cannot otherwise be 

obtained.    

 

Signed …………………………………………………  Parent / Carer  Dated:………………………………  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Wood Lane Visit – Friday 13th June/Tuesday 1st July 2025 

Packed Lunch order 

PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP FOR LUNCHES BY FRIDAY 5th June 2025 

 

I would like to order a packed lunch for my child from the school kitchen. 

Please tick the choice of sandwich filling  

 

Ham 

Cheese 

Tuna 

 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………Class:………………………………………... 

Date of your child’s visit:…………………………………………………………………………… 

 


